
SANTIAGO AQUEDUCT COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 SANTIAGO AQUEDUCT COMMISSION 
QUARTERLY MEETING 

IRVINE RANCH WATER DISTRICT BOARD ROOM 
JUNE 20, 2024 – 8:30 A.M. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE QUARTERLY MEETING OF THE SANTIAGO 

AQUEDUCT COMMISSION SCHEDULED TO BE HELD ON JUNE 20, 2024, AT  

8:30 A.M. AT THE IRVINE RANCH WATER DISTRICT HEADQUARTERS OFFICE, 

15600 SAND CANYON AVENUE, IRVINE, CALIFORNIA, HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  

ALL BUSINESS SCHEDULED FOR CONSIDERATION ON THE AFOREMENTIONED 

DATE WILL BE CARRIED OVER TO THE NEXT MEETING, WHICH IS SCHEDULED TO 

BE HELD ON SEPTEMER 19, 2024. 

DATED THIS 31ST DAY OF MAY, 2024. 

__________________________________
Don Chadd, Commission Chair 


